
HEALTH CARE FOR AMERICA’S INCREDIBLE USAF FAMILY MEMBERS 

By: Bernard M. Harris, Special Agent-Retired, USAF 
 
Ladies and gentlemen, healthcare coverage is changing and costing more each day!  A fellow retired 
veteran stated yesterday that when he enlisted many decades ago, he was promised free healthcare 
coverage for life if he gave his country 20 years of service.  The most honest reply I could offer was, “you 
too”! 
 
Folks, it is not news that healthcare coverage for virtually every segment of American society has sky-
rocketed, and it is projected to cost even more for the foreseeable future.  At this point, the federal 
government is revamping the list of dental and vison providers for all current employees and retirees as 
well.  Using a family of four as an average, each retiree will average right at $100 per month for family 
dental, and approximately $30 a month for vision coverage. You have an advantage of getting a 
discounted plan for either $24.95 or $39.95 a month that covers your entire household, if you so 
choose. 
 
We are the Pikes Peak Strategic Group and longtime members of the USAFA AOG-True Blue Business 
Team.  Our website is: https://pikespeakstrategicgroup.com.  Our benefits and services are immediately 
available to virtually any member of the USAF, their family, distant relatives, and friends.  If you own a 
business and need proactive healthcare coverage for your employees, we are the answer. 
 
We challenge you to challenge us, as we’re that good!  We have the very best of business credentials 
and our benefits and services are incredibly impressive. 
 
We strongly recommend the Deluxe-Plus plan for $39.95 as it allow each household to immediately 
access a licensed physician 24-hours a day, 7-days a week. 
 
Again, you are “investing” in your household members’ healthcare, saving money and financially 
supporting the AOG.  Each new member will translate into a financial donation to the AOG.  The PPSG 
will donate $8.00 to the AOG, no questions ask! Given the fact the federal government is revamping 
both their dental and vision plans, we want to ensure AOG members are totally briefed on an alternative 
plan that provides more and better coverage for their entire household.  We have set a goal of obtaining 
a minimum of 500 members into the program before year’s end and then continue to grow?  This 
translates into a $4000.00 donation for the AOG. 
 
Lastly, please remember to visit the government’s website and see for yourself the changes that take 
effect on 01/01/2019.  The new program is called the Federal Employees Dental and Vision Insurance 
Program (FEDVIP). You can visit their website at: https://www.tricare.benefeds.com/InfoPortal.  Please 
note that while this website is for military and government employees, and their families, our plans are 
available to any citizen needing the services. 
  
You also have to make a decision during the period: 11/12 thru 12/10/2018, if you want one of the 
government provided plans.  Folks, not one of those plans even comes close to the benefits and services 
immediately available to you at your website, period! 
 
You can reach out to any PPSG owner by accessing the contact date provided on our website. Thanks  
 
Bernard Harris, 719-650-6174 
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